
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        OCTOBER 9TH, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Matthew Bartulica 

Phone: 816-912-6878 

Email: mbartulica@hotmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   9:15 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 8:55 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

 TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

“Ten were cleansed, were they not? Where are 

the other nine? Has none but this foreigner  

returned to give thanks to God?” (Luke 17:17-18) 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       October 9th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors        Jay Pflugradt 

            Jared Roth 

Counters:     Paul & Jan Pottier  

            

                   October 16th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors: Scott Antle 

           Jordan Roth 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

           LaFollette 

                  

         October 23rd, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors: Jim Ingle       

           Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:   Paul & Jan Pottier 

   

   

Weekend Collection 

October 2nd, 2022 

 

Envelopes:   $           1,095.00    

Plate:    $                    213.00     

Total Parish:   $                 1,308.00 

Fundraiser   $                    651.00 

       

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 

October-to-Date:          $          1,308.00 

October Budget                       $         7,000.00            

Year-to-Date:                       $         23,100.20       

Year Budget                            $         84,006.43     

 

                  

    Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday October 9th 

8:00a.m.  Deceased members of the 

  Roth & Kemmer Families+ 

           By The Roth Family 

      

Sunday  October 16th 

8:00a.m   Mary Pottier+ 

           By The Pottiers 

             

     
                   

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               

 

 

            

   OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

Gracie Mink      October    9th 

Brooklynn Adams      October  11th 

Alexandrea Kempf     October  13th        

Theresa Kempf      October  13th 

Rebecca Mink      October 14th 

 

 

   CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES  

  TO EVERYONE 

October 15th, 2022 all are welcome 

to  attend an 11:00am Mass at Our 

Lady of Ephesus Convent, Gower, 

Mo.  After Mass there will be a tour 

of the convent and grounds.  



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron 

Kretzer, Jeanel Adkins, Dan & Bonnie McPhee, Velma 

O’Brian, the elderly, and the chronically ill and their 

caregivers. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE YOU 

THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR 

COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE 

EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTER-

ESTED YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE 

FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO 

HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  November 6, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the month 

MIR House of Prayer is in need of Adorers  
            6492 Hwy. 6, Saint Joseph   

Please consider spending an hour with our  
Lord at MIR Chapel of the Holy Rosary. 
They are in need of committed adorer’s. 
Visit and pray with our Lord to increase 
your personal relationship with him.  

If interested or if you have questions, call 
816-233-8359.  

   ANNUAL FROM THE HEART FUNDRAISER 

Our annual fundraiser is so popular 

with all our parishioners - it is easy for 

everyone! We will be using the same 

format as we have done for the last 6 

years. Starting Oct 2nd and every 

weekend in October ending the week-

end of OCTOBER 30TH. Our second 

collection will be for our parish. You 

can contribute in one sum or scatter 

donations over the five week time span 

Monies will be deposited in our money 

market account and will be used for 

operating expenses as needed. As we 

did last year I will be giving an updated 

total in the bulletin. Last year we raised 

$16,444!! Let’s work toward surpassing 

last years’ total!   We can do it!   

   St. Joseph Catholic Academy News 

 

The SJCA have set the dates for a Town Hall 

Meeting. They will be updating everyone on 

school activities, introduce the Board Mem-

bers and have a short question and answer 

session.  You may attend any of the following 

meetings. 

Mon., Oct. 10 Cathedral-Ruggle Hall 6:45pm 

Tues., Oct . 11 Bishop LeBlond-Library 4:30 

Wed. Oct. 12 St. Francis Parish Hall, 9:15am 

Wed., Oct. 12 St. James-MM Hall 6:45pm 

 

October 30th the Knights of Columbus will 

be doing the Greeting, Readings and Usher-

ing for the fifth Sunday.  Please  all Knights 

wear your Knights of Columbus shirts that 

day.   

 



            FIVE REASONS YOU SHOULD PRAY THE ROSARY      

      

1. Mary can help us to better know her son, Jesus Christ. 

2. Those who pray the rosary are promised graces and indulgences 

3. It brings victory in battle 

4. It’s an opportunity to reflect on the Gospel mysteries 

5. It’s the perfect way to make time for God.  

        KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 5067                                   

“Tootsie Roll Drive” After Mass October 9th,2022       

Donations from the “Tootsie Roll Drive” goes to supporting 

those with intellectual and physical disabilities.  


